Weekly Update: 03/26/2021

Please be sure to check here for weekly Sagepoint updates for families and friends.

Sagepoint Skilled Nursing Center:
Our latest weekly round of COVID testing has resulted in no positive cases in residents or staff.

We are open for scheduled indoor visitation. Please refer to the February 12 communication on the
website for the procedure to schedule an indoor visit.

Assisted Living and Memory Care

Our latest weekly round of COVID testing has resulted in one positive case in the staff. No residents
tested positive.

We are open for scheduled indoor visitation. Please refer to the February 12 communication on the
website for the procedure to schedule an indoor visit.

Note:

Testing is no longer required for indoor visitation for the three Sagepoint centers however scheduled
visits in the designated areas only continues to remains in effect.



